
 
 
 

   

Issued by The Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited 

Important Notice to Corporate Banking Customers  
 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

MUR Call Accounts 
 

We wish to advise our Corporate customers that our interest rate on MUR Call Accounts will be 0.25% with 

effect from 1 August 2015.  

 

Should you require more information on the above, please contact your Relationship Manager on 403 8333. 

 

Thank you for your usual cooperation. 

 

HSBC Corporate Banking Team 

 

20 July 2015 

 

 


